










March 12, 2014


Ms. Mary Williams	
1234 Cullen Blvd
Houston, TX  77004

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Ms. Williams,

Thank you for your generous gift in support of the Frontier Fiesta Scholarship Fund.  We value your commitment to the Division of Student Affairs and Enrollment Services and our mission to support student success.  It is donations like yours that allow us to continue to provide services to our students that engage and encourage them to become active citizens within our community.

The Division of Student Affairs and Enrollments Services is dedicated to developing an exciting environment in which to live and learn.  We look forward to building a relationship with you as we continue to enrich the lives of our students through valuable campus life experiences.

Once again, we are grateful for your support.

Sincerely,



Dr. Richard Walker
Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs and Enrollment Services, University of Houston System
Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment Services, University of Houston





